

13th May 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

This half term, we have introduced a new reward system at BBAO called 'Pat My Back'. This online system replaces the formerly used 'tick sheets' and keeps track of all catch-up minutes, bonus ticks (now called PatPoints), comments from staff and community leader boards. Each student can log in to their account at **bbao.patmyback.net** to keep track of their progress. Students have all been doing this regularly in school, and by now should be familiar with their usernames and passwords.

As a parent/carer, you can also connect to your child's account and log in on any device with internet access by following the below steps:

1. Go on to bbao.patmyback.net and ask your child to log in to their student account. Make sure they have selected 'students' from the options on the top-left.



2. Once logged in as your child, click on 'parents' at the top-left of the page and enter your name and email address when prompted.



3. You will receive an email with instructions on how to set your password and complete the registration process. Once you have done this, you can now log in by visiting **bbao.patmyback.net** and selecting 'parents' from the options on the top-left.

If you have any issues with accessing your account, please contact the school and leave a message for Mr. Jack Lewis.

Yours faithfully, **Pastoral Team** Bromley Beacon Academy, Orpington Campus



BROMLEY BEACON ACADEMY - Orpington

Avalon Road, Orpington, Kent, BR6 9BD Email: office@bromleybeaconacademy.org.uk Telephone: 01689 821205